
  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

2 June 2021  

 
Joshua Meisel and Dominic Corva 

Department of Sociology 

Humboldt State University 

Arcata, CA 95521 

 
Dear Joshua and Dominic, 

 
We are writing to confirm that College of the Redwoods faculty and administrators have been working with their 
counterparts at Humboldt State University to develop a Cannabis Studies curriculum at both institutions that 
will work toward seamless transfer from the community college to the university in a way similar to how the 
more formal AA-T degrees work to “guarantee” transfer and completion of a bachelor degree in 60 units or less 
at the university. 
 
We have held several meetings to discuss the proposed course sequences and lower-division requirements and 
have devised the associate degree in Cannabis Studies at the college specifically with HSU transfer in mind. We 
are at the beginning stages of the development of this degree at our institution, but believe that the groundwork 
has been laid well enough that our degree will serve students when they transfer to complete the Cannabis 
Studies bachelor degree at HSU. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Peter Blakemore 

Dean, Math and Sciences 

College of the Redwoods 

 
 
 
Dr. George Potamianos 

Dean, Arts, Humanities, Social Sciences 

College of the Redwoods 
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